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Greetings, colleagues!

As a reminder, beginning the week of Aug. 3, we will be sending these emails on
Wednesdays only, unless there are urgent updates to share.

As you have come to expect, following are the commonly asked questions and our responses
to them. Please note that some of these responses are tentative and subject to change.

If you have additional questions and you do not see the answers on the website, please submit
the online form located on the website. Please see the webpage section called “Information for
Employees.” If you would like to see the information being communicated to students, please
see the webpage called “Information for Students.”

We will continue to update you regularly via email, the aforementioned website and Zoom
sessions.

Thank you!

John J. “Ski” Sygielski, MBA, Ed.D.
Pronouns: He, Him, His
President & CEO
HACC, Central Pennsylvania’s Community College

***********************************

1. I heard that there is a “Groceries on the Go” program to assist HACC students facing
food insecurities. May I please have more information?
On July 30, 2020, from 10 a.m.-6 p.m., the College is providing HACC students the
opportunity to receive one FREE bag of groceries from any of the supermarkets below:

Gettysburg:
Kennie’s Market
217 W. Middle St.
Gettysburg, PA 17325
Pick-up location: Customer service desk

Harrisburg:
Weis Markets
3885 Union Deposit Road
Harrisburg, PA 17109
Pick-up location: Customer service desk

Lancaster:
Grocery Outlet
2108 Spring Valley Road

https://www.hacc.edu/Resources/coronavirus-information-for-employees.cfm
https://www.hacc.edu/Resources/coronavirus-information-for-employees.cfm
https://www.hacc.edu/Resources/coronavirus-information-for-students.cfm


Lancaster, PA 17601
Pick-up location: Register #4

Lebanon:
Weis Markets
800 S. 12th St.
Lebanon, PA 17042
Pick-up location: Customer service desk

York:
Grocery Outlet
1500 N. George St., Suite 13
York, PA 17404
Pick-up location: Register #5

Students are asked to please show their HACC ID or summer or fall 2020 class schedule
when picking up the free bag of groceries.

2. I saw that the fall 2020 Commencement ceremony will be held virtually on Dec. 15.
How will that work?
We understand that Commencement is a celebratory day for our graduates. Details about
the fall virtual Commencement ceremony are still being determined. Please continue to
view our Commencement website for more information. 

QUOTE: When historians pick up their pens to write the story of the 21st century, let them say
that it was your generation who laid down the heavy burdens of hate at last.” ~John Lewis

https://www.hacc.edu/Students/Commencement/fall-commencement.cfm

